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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

 

As you can see this edition is our special Coronation publication, celebrating the upcoming 

events of this weekend. In school we have had a brilliant day with Bake offs, live bands, Great 

British menu and of course, bunting. As you can  see, the staff had just as much fun as the students. Thank you to 

everyone involved and for those of you helping with the cake making – we very much appreciate it!! 

  

Also in this week’s newsletter, you will see some of the other activities students have been participating in. Our 

Duke of Edinburgh programme continuities to be very successful across the school and our year 9 students are 

working with university professors to gain a real feel of what it is like to be a university student. 

  

Enjoy this edition and a lovely long weekend 

  

Lisa Hickman—Headteacher 

National walking Month  



Coronation Celebrations  

 

Students celebrated the Coronation weekend with a street party style lunchtime today 

along with a Great British Bake Off competition. 

Winner for the most creative goes to:  Ellie, Anastazja and  Chloe  - how could we 

choose between these three amazing creations? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winner for best taste test:  Number 15 cupcakes—

would our mystery baker please reveal  themselves! 

 

 

Mr (Paul Holly..) Wood Handshake winner:   

The most beautifully hand crafted icing        

roses—a real skill and perfectly executed—

Well done Courtney! 

Raising £141  

for our Place2Be charity  



Coronation Celebrations  

 

Engaging with the Nation  

Big Lunch Map | Eden Project Communities  

Find the Hinckley School on the Big Lunch Map this weekend: 

https://www.edenprojectcommunities.com/the-big-lunch/the-big-lunch-map


Bank Holiday Hike for Gold Students                  

 

Our Gold group were out and about in the Dark 
Peaks over the weekend, exploring Bleaklow,  
Upper Derwent Valley, Lose Hill and Mam tor. 
Our young people learnt and enhanced vital          
navigational techniques in preparation for their 
next adventure. 

 

On Sunday, we visited the Edale Mountain      
rescue base and had a very informative chat with 
the rescue team and a tour around their base. 

 

Despite the early mornings, long drive and heavy 

downpours, all of the young people showed    

positive attitudes throughout and showed       

enthusiasm and commitment. I am sure the 

weekend will definitely stand them in good stead 

for any challenges ahead of them.  

 

Well Done all, look forward to the next one. 



Bank Holiday Hike for Gold Students                  Staff Reading Spotlight  

Recommended Reads for the Bank Holiday weekends:  



Our ’Brilliant ’ Year 9s             

‘Hola Amigos! ’ 

No Barriers 

Our Brilliant Club Scholars continue to 

make exceptional progress in their  

sessions with their PhD tutor each 

week as they prepare for higher       

education and learn skills to enable 

them to fast track to the best            

universities. 

Led by the excellent Miss Hale, they 

are all now on track to be truly 

‘Brilliant’ by the end of the year. 

Hola! 

We are now officially an "international school"! I've just received the first letters from Spanish students 

in our partner school IES Virgen de las Nieves in Granada, Spain. They've written to our Y10s in English, 

and our students will reply in Spanish this week. Exciting times!  



PE GCSE students get professional gym training  

this week 

Mrs Cheney put her GCSE PE group through their paces this week with a workout at a local Gym. Stu-

dents learnt how to safely use machinery and free weights as part of their body conditioning learning.  

Looks like hard work….Well done! 

Our Year 10 GCSE PE class have been studying methods of training in the classroom and we decided to 

bring the work to life.  

We were very lucky to be invited by Darren down to Bodywise Evolved to investigate how weight train-

ing uses progressive overload and ways to exercise effectively.  

Darren showed us a range of exercises to use in the gym and a wide number of machines to target cer-

tain muscle groups.  

A huge thank you to Darren and Bodywise Evolved for hosting us we look forward to returning in a few 

weeks. 

challenging perceptions  





SEND offer for Parents 

Forthcoming events and dates for your diary  
 

Monday 8th  May—Coronation Bank Holiday  

 

Thursday 11th May—GCSE bespoke revision timetables begin  

  

Monday 15th May—Main GCSE examinations start  

 

Tuesday 16th May—Y8 on-line Parent Meetings  

 

Uniform Update and reminders  

Hole in the Wall, one of our Uniform suppliers informs us that they are fully stocked with larger sized 

blazers in particular and taking orders for uniform ready for next year. 

Could we please take this opportunity to remind parents how valuable their support in  maintaining our 

standard of uniform and appearance towards the end of the school year.  We have many of our induc-

tion and transition days coming up so now more than ever it is imperative that we set a good example to 

all of our community.   

Blazers should be brought to school even  in hot weather. In particular we expect students to  present 

themselves according to our guidelines in their personal appearance, including a reminder that in partic-

ular, false lashes, nails, excessive make up and piercings other than ear studs are not permitted.  

We have been so very impressed with all our students so far this year who represent The Hinckley School 

with PRIDE, and trust that parents will support us during the final term with this too. 


